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For just $30 more, the ‘Support our Troops’ license plate is now
available in North Carolina. 
    The extra cost benefits North Carolina active-duty soldiers and their families. To download
the application, visit www.supportourtroops.org . The license plates are available in 23
states- and nine more are expected to issue them this year. 
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